Little Flower Catholic Elementary School - Memo for Friday, January 15th, 2021

School phone: 701-776-6258, Rugby, ND Principal: Kim Anderson,kim.anderson@littleflowercatholicschool.com Secretary: Rita Mitzel, rita.mitzel@littleflowercatholicschool.com, Pastor: Rev. Franklin Miller, Advisory Board President: Nick Schmaltz, Business Mgr. Linda Schneider / Heidi Voeller

Mission Statement: Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental life rooted in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity, and service.

A friendly reminder from our PTO to please help with the selling of the "What a Difference a Day Makes, Pray 3.6.5" calendar dates. Extra cards can be picked up in the school office. Multiple dates are still available and only cost \$50 per day.

Please use our Little Flower School Website <u>www.little-flower.k12.nd.us</u> to keep up with the latest updates at our school, including the Advisory Council minutes.

Skill of the Week: Using an Appropriate Voice Tone 1. Listen to the level of the voices around you. 2. Change your voice to match. 3. Watch and listen for visual and verbal cues and adjust your voice as needed.

Little Flower School PTO Raffle Tickets: If you would like to pick up additional tickets to sell or purchase, they are available in the office.

Monday, January 18th / No School/ Martin Luther King Day

Third Grade Sacrament Families: We have rescheduled our Confirmation Retreat for the morning of Saturday January 16, 8am-11:30am. Please remember to bring completed workbooks and Saint's name reports to the retreat. Our first parent meeting for First Holy Communion will be held on 24 at 9:30 in the MCDR.

The PTO Dine & Bid Committee has **RESCHEDULED the event for Friday, January 29**th at the Rugby Eagles. Please mark the date on your calendars and plan to attend! Invite your friends and family! We will be serving a meatball supper from 4:30 to 7:00pm as a carry out meal. Limited dine in seating will be available. In addition, there will be a Chinese Auction and an Online Auction (online auction will include items typically available in our LIVE auction). Those of you who haven't gotten your donations in, please get them to a committee member as soon as possible!

Please watch our **Facebook PAGE:** Little Flower Catholic School for updates and join our **Facebook GROUP:** LFS Online **Auction** to join in the online auction running from Jan. 28th 7:00pm to Jan. 29th 10:00pm. There will be some great items up for bid!! Help us spread the word about both of these great events!

A copy of the prayer book was sent home to each family this past week.

PRAY 365 INTENTIONS:

- 01/10: Prayers for the John & Theresa Schaan Family descendants.
- 01/11: Pray for Christ Heintz for an improvement on his health.
- 01/13: Pray for Laura & Mike Swanson and their children & grandchildren that the Lord will pour His many blessings upon them and bring them much joy and good health. Happy Birthday wishes to all!
- 01/15: Pray for Sandy Brossart on her birthday. May the Lord continue to bless her all year long.
- 01/16: Pray for Brooke Anderson on her 17th birthday.